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Dear Chair Deb Patterson, Vice-Chair Cedric Hayden, and Committee Members, 

 

I strongly oppose SB 1030 because it violates the American Principles of Individuality 

and Liberty.  

 

SB 1030 is government overreach and heavily infringes on the freedom of: 

-the individual 

-private organizations 

-pushes arguable medical decisions and should not become law 

 

Individuals should be able to continue with their own doctor(s) of their choice. 

Individual residents should have the liberty to voluntarily seen at an in-house clinic, if 

a private organization chooses to offer that option.  

 

People of conscience and logic urge you to vote NO on SB 1030. 

 

Sincerely, 

Heather Hall  


